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October 6, 2015

Mr. Kurt Tolbert, Vice President
Ralph E. Tolbert Masonry, Inc.
950 Hollywell AVE
Chambersburg, PA 17201

Dear Kurt:

I would like to take this opportunity to thank Tolbert Masonry for their outstanding work
and cooperation that was provided at the recently completed United Methodist Church in
McConnellsburg, PA.

The project was very difficult as that site was extremely tight and the majority of the
work was done during the winter months. However, your crews worked closely with Eagle
personnel and the end product was an exceptional masonry building that the owner is very pleased
with.

Over the years, we have worked on numerous projects with Tolbert Masonry including
The Church of Jesus Christ of Latter-day Saints, Drs. Weiss, Becker, Shuster, Budi, Fulton County
Library, and currently the Chambersburg First Church of God. You have always delivered an
excellent finished project that meets or exceeds our expectations.

It has been a pleasure to work with Tolbert Masonry on this project as well as past projects.
We look forward to continuing working with you in the future,

Sincerely,

THE EAGLE CONSTRYCTION COMPANY
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